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TCC welcomes their 
new commodore Debra 

Hart.

The club members turned 
out in numbers to salute the 
new commodore with a nice 
breeze helping to make the 
sail past a great success. 
Hopefully a good omen for 

the next two years

Welcome to Pierre de Kock and Brendan Behr 
The club has two fantastic new members. Pierre’s daughter shares 

her experience at the club with a beautiful drawing!

Congratulations Grant 
Fisher!!

Grant has been selected to 
represent South Africa in the Para 
World Sailing Championships to 
be held in Kiel in Germany from 

20 -25 June 2017.
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May Menu 
Weekend 20-21 May

Breakfast:  
Savory Mince on Toast  R30

Lunch: 
Home made Soup and Bread R30

Weekend 27-28 May

Breakfast:  
Bacon & Eggs & Toast  R30

Lunch: 
Hamburgers or  Pregos & Chips R30

May 2017 Regatta
The regatta was run in extremely light and switchy 

conditions. Only three boats in each eet managed to nish  
but the regatta was well supported and everyone wanted to 
get onto the water. The full race results are available on the 

TCC sailors Facebook page and the TCC website.
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Indian themed dinner 
for the club prize giving 

-fun & good food
Thanks to the management 
couple for providing great 
decor and tasty food at the 
prize giving. TCC members 
dressed in their best with 

Dylan van Stadens “sacred 
cow” outt providing a good 
laugh. Congratulations to all 

the prize winners!

Keep clear of Stoffel !!!!
Stoffel the Black wildebeest has been living on TCC’s 

grounds for a number of months without incident but with 
the coming of the mating season  has begun showing an 

unacceptable degree of aggression towards club 
members. He has also started roaming a much bigger 

portion of the grounds no longer keeping to the foreshore 
area. He is a wild animal and extremely dangerous!

Please keep well away from him and warn your children to 
do so as well. Steps are being taken to remove Stoffel from 

the club.

Please keep your sites tidy
Individual site members are responsible for 

keeping their sites tidy and in a good state of 
repair! Sites where shade cloth is hanging in 

tatters for example need to be repaired. 
Management will inspect all sites from time to 
time and contact members where attention is 

needed.
If the a site is not rectied within a reasonable 

time the club will provide a quote for having the 
site rectied and the cost will be added tot the 

members account.

Americas Cup 2017
On May 26th 2017, Bermuda will host the 35th 

America’s Cup. The eyes of the world will turn to the 
iconic Great Sound where the best sailors on the fastest 

boats will battle for the oldest trophy in international 
sport. Racing starts with the Louis Vuitton America’s Cup 
Qualiers on 26th May and the top Challenger will meet 
Defending Champions ORACLE TEAM USA in the 35th 

America’s Cup Match presented by Louis Vuitton 
beginning on 17th June, 2017.
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Sites for Sale
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99

R   20 000

R   20 000

R   40 000

R   15 000

R   15 000

R   35 000

R   17 500

R   20 000

R   33 000

R   38 000

R   20 000

R 120 000

R   23 000

R      5 000

R   35 000

R   42 000

Full details and photos on the TCC website

Wishing Jared Oosthuyzen a speedy and 
complete recovery from his accident.
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